Laura Traffenstedt

From: Adam Mindell <adammindell@hotmail.com>

Sent: Wednesday, June 21, 2023 3:59 PM

To: Laura Traffenstedt

Subject: Fence on Ron & Ann Musgrove's property - 4140 Merritt Blvd.

Follow Up Flag: Follow up Flag Status: Flagged

CAUTION: [EXTERNAL EMAIL] Do not click any links or open any attachments unless you trust the sender and know the content is safe.

Hi Laura, I live right across the street from the Musgrove's. First of all, they are both lovely people - friendly and considerate. They explained to me about the fence they want to put up - particularly the fact that they need an 8 foot high fence due to the fact that their property and driveway are a few feet lower than the street. It totally makes sense that their fence would have to be taller to be functional in their case, otherwise it would be useless. My house is directly across the street and would probably be the only one that could even potentially see it. My house is also elevated a few feet above the street so in no way, shape or form would it ever impact my view in that direction, not that I would care anyway. Please approve their permit as it will also make the neighborhood safer ie. less homeless/transient population wandering into their canyon.

Sincerely, Adam Mindell Sent from my iPhone